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BROWARD CENTER FOR THE PERFORMING ARTS ANNOUNCES 

JOY BEHAR CANCELLATION 
Purchased tickets are being refunded 

 
FORT LAUDERDALE – The Joy Behar show scheduled for Sunday, February 28 at the Au-Rene 
Theater of the Broward Center for the Performing Arts has been canceled due to unforeseen changes 
in her television filming schedule.  
 
All ticket purchases will be refunded. Tickets purchased from the Broward Center and Ticketmaster will 
be automatically refunded to the credit card used for the original purchase. Tickets purchased in-person 
with cash at the AutoNation box office or at a Ticketmaster retail outlet must be returned to the point 
of purchase to obtain a refund.  
 
The Broward Center’s AutoNation Box Office regular business hours are Monday-Friday 10:00 a.m. to 
5:00 p.m. or Saturday-Sunday, 12:00 p.m. to 5:00 p.m. The Broward Center for the Performing Arts is 
located in the Riverwalk Arts & Entertainment District at 201 SW Fifth Avenue in Fort Lauderdale. 
 

### 
 

About The Broward Center for the Performing Arts  
The Broward Center for the Performing Arts is one of America’s premier performing arts venues. 
Presenting more than 700 performances each year to more than 700,000 patrons, the Center 
showcases a wide range of exciting cultural programming and events, and offers one of the largest arts-
in-education programs in the United States, serving more than 150,000 students annually. The Broward 
Performing Arts Foundation, Inc. receives and maintains funds to sustain, develop and secure the future 
of the Broward Center. The Broward Center for the Performing Arts is located in the Riverwalk Arts & 
Entertainment District at 201 SW Fifth Ave. in Fort Lauderdale. For more information, visit 
BrowardCenter.org. 
 
The Riverwalk Arts & Entertainment Consortium is a cultural partnership between the Broward Center 
for the Performing Arts, Bonnet House Museum & Gardens, NSU Art Museum Fort Lauderdale, Florida 
Grand Opera, Fort Lauderdale History Center and the Historic Stranahan House Museum. It is 
supported by the Broward County Board of County Commissioners as recommended by the Broward 
Cultural Council and the Greater Fort Lauderdale Convention & Visitors Bureau. Programs are 
sponsored in part by the State of Florida, Department of State, Division of Cultural Affairs, the Florida 
Council on Arts and Culture. 
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